
Dear Parents,                                                                                          October 6, 2022 

 I am SO excited and honored our Singing Jaguars have once again 
been invited to perform our national anthem for the Jacksonville Icemen’s 
opening game on Saturday, October 22nd!   সহ঺঻  Below are the details.   I have 
also attached a permission slip.  Please complete it, and please have your 
child return it to me by next Thursday, October 13th. 

1) When: Saturday, October 22nd 
2) Where: Vystar Veterans Memorial Arena 

300 A Philip Randolph Blvd. Jacksonville 32202 
*** Students need to meet at the side entrance that is between the Box 
office and at 5:45 P.M..  I will be there to meet them.  They will wait in 
a side room, and rehearse until they sing the national anthem on the 
ice (carpeted) at 7:00 P.M. 

3) A parent will need to sign their child out at the side room immediately 
after the Chorus sings the national anthem in the side room at 

approximately 7:05.  The security at the arena will know to let you 
in.  PLEASE be patient, for each child MUST be signed out and I will 
have parents helping with this. 

4) Tickets:  Please use the QR code below to access the link to receive 
your complimentary ticket and to purchase additional tickets as this a 
fundraiser for our Chorus!   সহ঺঻ 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 Trent Blair at (904) 891-3073 Call/Text 
*** PLEASE do not ask me any questions regarding the tickets because 
I do NOT have any control over them.  ALL questions are directed to 
Trent Blair.  
 Thank You for all your support!  This should be a fun, and 
memorable night for the children!   সহ঺঻ 
       Musically, 
 
       _____________ 
       Mrs. K. Isabelle 
 
       
 

 

 


